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Protect our National River.  Keep the watershed safe from waste spread on the area
“forevermore.”
Keep us from being a national pariah because (some poster said ) “Calling the Hogs”
means Arkansas’s citizens have okay’d spreading hog poop over their land and
letting it pollute state and national waters.  Let’s honor our football team, and our
waters, most especially our Buffalo National River, by passing laws to clearly state we
keep manure from hogs (and other confined edible creatures) away from sensitive
areas—WAY away! .
 
Thank you,   Radine
Radine Trees Nehring, 2011 Inductee, Arkansas Writers Hall of Fame
http://www.RadinesBooks.com
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